"UNIVERSITY CURRICULUM COMMITTEE - 2000-2001
Agricultural and Environmental Sciences - Dr. William K. Vencill
Arts and Sciences - Dr. Tricia Ann Lootens (Arts)

Dr. Elliot C. Gootman (Sciences)
Business - Dr. Robert J. Vandenberg
Education - Dr. Margaret A. Wilder
Environmental Design - Mr. Gregg A. Coyle
Family and Consumer Sciences - Dr. Jan M. Hathcote
Forest Resources - Dr. Dale Greene
Journalism - Dr. Elli Lester Roushanzamir
Law - Mr. W. Ray Phillips, Absent
Pharmacy - Dr. Janet McCombs
Social Work - Dr. Paul Ammons
Veterinary Medicine - Dr. Sheila W. Allen
Graduate School - Dr. Sylvia M. Hutchinson

Guests: Dr. Ron Carroll
Dr. Christopher Comwell
Dr. Loch Johnson
Dr. James Kundell
Dr. Thomas Lauth
Dr. Patricia McAlexander
Dr. David Mustard
Dr. Sherrie Nist

The University Curriculum Committee met August 25,2000, at 8:00 a.m. in Room 105 Old College.
Minutes of the April 6, 2000, meeting were approved.

The committee approved a proposal for a Center for River Basin Science pending receipt of the
additional items needed to complete the proposal. When the proposal is complete it will be
forwarded to the Executive Committee of University Council for consideration.

The committee approved a request to add the following courses to Area D of the Core Curriculum:
CHEM 1411 and CHEM 1411L
CHEM 1412 and CHEM 1412L
This request will be forwarded to the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost for
consideration.

The committee approved a request from the Division of Academic Assistance to change the credit
awarded for UNIV 1105, Improving Grammar, Usage, and Style, from institutional credit to credit
that may be used toward a degree.

The committee approved a request from the College of Education for Areas of Emphasis under the
B.S.Ed. in Science Education. This request will be forwarded to the Board of Regents for
information only.

The committee tabled a proposal for a School of Public and International Affairs until input could
be received from affected schools and colleges.
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The committee approved revisions of entrance requirements for the following majors:

Consumer Economics (B.S.F.C.S.)

Consumer Journalism (B.S.F.C.S.)

Furnishings and Interiors (B.S.F.C.S.)

Housing (B.S.F.C.S.)

Recreation and Leisure Studies (B.S.Ed.)
These revisions will be forwarded to the Senior Vice President for Academic Affairs and Provost
for consideration.

The meeting adjourned at 9:30 a.m.

Respectfully submitted, L
A/&;‘?

Mr. Scott S. Weinberg, Chair
University Curriculum Committee

cc: Dr. Karen A. Holbrook
Dr. Thomas G. Dyer
Dr. James E. Fletcher



